

High Storrs Road, Sheffield, S11 7LG 0114 266 3137

Head Teacher: Mrs Emma Hardy enquiries@ecclesall.sheffield.sch.uk www.ecclesallprimary.co.uk

Friday 11th July 2025

Re: School Reports

Dear Parents/Carers,

Please find enclosed the school report for your child for the academic year 2024/25. For those children in EYFS, Y1, Y4 and Y6 you will also receive a data sheet outlining "results" in statutory assessments that have taken place this year.

You will notice that we have redesigned the report format this academic year so that it celebrates more the achievements of the children in their personal development rather than merely academic progress. You will notice that we have also included academic achievement in Reading, Writing, SPAG, Maths and Science, attendance data and Next Steps. We know that you will have had the chance to discuss learning in more detail at parents' evenings/SEND review meetings throughout the year and any information about the curriculum previously included in reports is available on our website. https://ecclesallprimary.co.uk/general-curriculum/

Our aim was to make sure that these reports were informative and personal about each individual pupil as well as maintaining realistic workloads for teaching staff. Rather than go down the route of using AI to write reports (as we are aware many schools are now doing), we decided to adopt a more succinct format. Please do complete the Pupil/Parent comment sheet included and return to the class teachers before the end of next week.

We also hope that you had the chance to come into school earlier on this week at our new Open Classroom event to meet staff, look at the work from this year and to see around the school.

Wishing you all a lovely summer break, we look forward to welcoming all the children back to school on Tuesday 2nd September 2025.

Best wishes,

Emma Hardy

Head Teacher